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AGM 2020 
The Branch had 57 paid-up members in 2020. For 
our Zoom AGM on 15 October we had twelve 
“screens” representing 18 members, compared 
with 31 members last year at the Village Hall. 
Apologies were received from 10 members. The 
Chairman’s Report slideshow of Branch events 
2019-2020 will be posted on our website. The 
committee were re-elected, with Andy McGuire 
e l e c t e d a s a n e w c o m m i t t e e m e m b e r . 
Subscriptions remain at £10 per member for 
2021. However to maintain Branch funds certain 
events may be charged for. 

EVENTS 2020 - 21 
Our proposals for events were sent out to 35 e-
mail addresses, and we received 16 responses. 
Mike Welsh’s proposal for a Hamper Relay has 
caught the imagination, and a Christmas Zoom also 
seems popular. All the Committee’s proposals now 
seem worth following up, so we have the outline of 
a programme. Thank you for responding, and 
watch out for further e-mails! 

RAFFLES 
Gill and Bill are currently storing several boxes of 
raffle prizes, some Minor-related (like the models 
above) and some not. We have not held raffles recently because of the inconvenience of 
transferring small sums of cash by internet and then of distributing prizes. Ideas, please! 

40 YEARS OF OUR BRANCH  1981 - 2021 
Bill is collecting memories and photographs from the Branch’s past, with a view to putting 
together a series of North Wilts Minor Memories.  If you have any old photographs - digital 
or prints - of North Wilts events you took part in, or magazine or newspaper cuttings relating 
to the Branch, Bill would be very interested to see them. 

SPARES   
Juliet Evans has kindly agreed to store the box of spares donated by Julian Marshall. Details 
in a forthcoming Minor Message. 

BHV DRIVE IT DAY  25 APRIL 2021 
MMOC Branch Liaison Officer Susan Akrill draws our attention to this date. Funds 
will be raised for the children’s charity Child Line.  Details: www.driveitday.co.uk

http://www.driveitday.co.uk/

